
Class of 2011 Summary Report 
 

This Class of 2011 Summary Report is prepared by the National Association for Legal Career  
Professionals (NALP) based on the employment statistics reported to the Akron Law Career  
Planning & Placement Office by members of the Class of 2011. The employment type and salary 
information are all self-reported to our office by our graduates. Every ABA-approved law school 
is required to provide this information to NALP and the attached is a standard reporting 
document that every law school receives from NALP. For further information on law school 
employment and salary reporting, please go to the NALP Research and Statistics webpage at  
http://www.nalp.org/research. As this summary report shows, 105 of the 116 members of the  
Class of 2011 (90.5%) reported being employed nine months after graduation.  
 
If you have any further questions or would like to speak to a member of our Career Planning &  
Placement Office staff, please e-mail us at lawcareerplanning@uakron.edu.   






















